
CITY OF AMARILLO

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Amarillo City
Council may assemble for KACV Forum to be held on Monday,
March 30, 2015 from 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. at KACV, 2408 South
Jackson Street, Amarillo, Texas.

No City business will be discussed by Council members except as
is incidental to questions and comments aslted during the Forum.
No vote or decisions will be made by the Council members. The
City is unable to list specific topics here because the Forum is
conducted by a third party; however, it is reasonably anticipated
the topics to be discussed will be wide-ranging and may include
any and all aspects of city government, budget, taxes, and public
policy.

Posted this 27th day of March 2015.


